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Although I have to admit that I have not read every single word of the above extremely lengthy and difficult to
read document, I would like to make a couple of comments and get some clarification.

1. Is Enfield council committed to making half of the proposed new homes affordable?
2. Have all available brownfield sites been thoroughly investigated? Better Homes Enfield seems to think not.

3. I am concerned that there is an intention to build homes on supermarket car parks. Building on the car park
of Sainsbury’s, Green Lanes N21 (SA32, pp 184 & 351) would particularly affect me, as that is where I do my
weekly shop. Please let me know how many car parking spaces, if any, would remain for shoppers at
Sainsbury’s. Such a move would also have an impact on local shops in the area, as parking on the road is
severely restricted.

4. During lockdowns and since I have been a frequent visitor to Firs Farm Wetlands, which I find to be an oasis
of calm and good for my mental health and well-being. 1 am therefore surprised that your plan suggests that
this might be compromised by the building of a new crematorium on the adjacent recreation ground. This
would not only leave the wetlands sandwiched between two crematoriums, but would also deprive the local
community of some of their recreational facilities. The latter seems to be at odds with your policy of promoting
sporting excellence (p277). Firs Farm is some distance from Enfield Playing Fields, Picketts Lock or
Whitewebbs, so the playing fields here are of great benefit to the local area.



